
ROY’S REVIEWSROY’S REVIEWS

How to Party Like a Snail by
Naseem Hrab

Perfectly Peculiar Plants by
Chris Thorogood

ROY’S NEWSLETTERROY’S NEWSLETTER

Monday, March 3rd at 5:30 pm -- Pokémon Club
Saturday, March 8th at 11:00 am -- Lions Club Story Time
Monday, March 10th at 10:30 am -- Turtle Dance Music Show

EXCITING EVENTSEXCITING EVENTS

A NOTE FROM ROYA NOTE FROM ROY

Hi Friend!

Welcome to my first newsletter! I
wanted to be able to share all of my
adventures with all of my friends, but
there’s never enough time to see
everyone. So, we decided it’s time for
me to begin my own newsletter!

I want to thank all of you for the
many wonderful Valentines I
received this month. I am so happy
to be a friend to everyone, and I
send my love right back to you guys!

Also, Ms. Pam took me to the doctor
last week. I was very nervous to go
to my appointment, but the doctor
was very kind, and they told me that
I am a very healthy bearded dragon! 

Thank you for reading, and stay
tuned for a new newsletter in a few
weeks!

Sincerely, 
Roy

JOKE OF THE WEEKJOKE OF THE WEEK
What’s a bearded

dragons favorite sport?

Answer: Cricket

My 1st Vet Visit

March 2025


